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Lisa Burns / Principal
Andrew Vestich/ Asst. Principal

February 11, 2024

RE: Change to your student’s schedule

Good afternoon,

Due to a recent resignation of a math teacher, your student’s schedule has changed effective
this Monday, February 12th, 2024. The reason for the schedule change was to be sure that
your student is placed with a consistent math teacher daily, rather than having various
outside substitutes while we are waiting for applicants for the open position. For the majority
of students, the change was only swapping two classes. We have preserved all students’
grades on paper to be sure that nothing was lost in the change.

I have been in classrooms to talk personally to all students affected over the last week to
explain the changes and allow students to ask questions. I met with this class in particular on
Friday to let them know the change would be effective Monday. The new schedules are
available for viewing in Skyward and we will be working this week toward transferring the
current grades to the new class hours.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the high school via email or
phone.

Thank you and Go Pioneers!

Lisa Burns
Principal
Croswell-Lexington High School


